3. Email: program.intake@usda.gov.

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

DISCLAIMER: The enclosed “nondiscrimination” language herein was added pursuant
to the May 5, 2022, USDA memorandum. However, although included as currently
required for audit compliance by the USDA, the State of Alabama objects to

its inclusion, applicability and the application of this language, and may be subject to

change or removal.



